
WCD 4-H Cloverbud Members 

 

The Rush County Fair is just around the corner, and I want to make sure that our Cloverbud Families 
understand their process of entries at the County Fair and how the process works for you. 

1) You will need to go onto Fairentry.com, sign in with your 4-H Online id and password. 
2) Find the 2024 Rush County Fair, Department 36 (Cloverbuds), Section 1, Class 3600 
3) You may enter 1-6 items, any static (indoor) exhibit, the only animal projects you can enter are 

Pets, Rabbits, or Poultry. 
4) You will pick up your cards at the County Fair on Wednesday, July 31st at the fair office and 

attach them to your exhibit. 
5) On Wednesday, July 31st at 11:00am you will report to the area in the 4-H Building that is 

marked for Cloverbuds and you will have the opportunity to talk with a Rush County Junior 
Leader about your projects and select a participation ribbon to go with your exhibit. Your entries 
will then be displayed for the public to see. 

6) You will also be expected to help with Pre-fair setup and post-fair cleanup; as well as work one 
shift in the 4-H Concession Stand. 

 

Cloverbuds are not allowed to sell in the Food Auction and are not allowed to show livestock other than 
Rabbits, Poultry and Pets. 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact the Extension Office at 785-222-2710 or contact 4-H 
Agent, Robyn Trussel at 785-798-5020. 

 

 


